Consultation Acknowledgement 

The Campbell's Area Tennant's and Residents Association would like to thank you for your contribution to the community consultation on our proposal for CAT of land to further develop the Play equipment for our children and young people. The committee have taken on-board some of the concerns and are working with our contractor to address those within the proposal. Once we have agreed the changes with the contractor we will update on any amendments to the proposal based on your input.

Kind regards

CATARA
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